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There are flowers enough in the summertime…….More flowers that I can 

remember….but none with the purple, gold and red that dye the flowers in 

September. That is a poem about September. 

September’s name comes from the Latin word septem meaning seven. This 

month had originally been the seventh month of the early Roman calendar. 

As we look to the fall time for many this is their favorite season with pumpkins, 

cooler nights and spooky creatures. Close your eyes and remember school 

starting, making new friends and sharing in the football games and the 

Halloween gatherings. Those are the times that we remember. 

You know that when we use our memory it is like a movie, close your eyes and 

remember that special day in September…..you can put it on re-wind whenever 

you want. That is the great part about your memory it stores all the special 

events that shaped your lives and even if you do not have a paper picture to 

look at when you close your eyes and remember it looks the same. 

As we look for a Full time Wellness Director, please understand that we are all 

doing the best for you that we can do in relationship to activities in the building. 

We are working on getting a van driver so that we can go out to lunch and other 

outings that you are used of but please be patient with us as good employees 

are hard to find. 
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The store is open Wednesday’s from 1pm-2:30pm. We need volunteers to assist 

with the store weekly. If you are willing to assist please see Diane. Your 

assistance would be greatly appreciated but until we find volunteers Kimber is 

your host in the store weekly. 

The medical Team will be taking blood pressures and first and the third 

Wednesday in September which will be the 1st and the 15th   

As we had talked about at our last Community Meeting if you have a skill that 

you would like to share please see Diane so that we can put you on the wellness 

schedule. For the month of August we started a card making group with one of 

our resident’s friends, please refer to the calendar information on time and 

days. Everyone liked the card making and got to take a card home. 

Remember that it only takes a moment to brighten someone’s day so always try 

to be kind to each other every day! 

Lake Huron Woods is having an open house September 17th from noon-4pm. If 

you know of someone looking for a great place to live and a great apartment 

please tell them to come in for a tour. Remember that if they do move in you 

will get a $500.00 check. See Kristine in leasing for more details. 

The friends and family picnic was a huge success, everyone said that they had a 

great time. Thanks to Chef Crystal for the great picnic food, all the staff that 

helped with set-up and take down, and thanks to all of you for the great 

fellowship. 

Grace Hospice is hosting the Monthly Birthday for those born in September 16th 

at 2pm in the Activity Room. Hope to see you there. 
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We are still looking for a Wellness Director so please stay tuned for details …..                          

HAPPY BIRTHDAY Virgo and Libra 

The birthday list is below for those born in September. It is said that September 

babies are the ones that are very intuitive and know more than you think they 

do …Do you think that this is accurate? 

Robert        9/14                     Apartment # 111 

William       9/3                      Apartment # 335 

Juanita      9/10                       Apartment # 122 

Phyllis       9/16                       Apartment #126 

Donna      9/23                       Apartment #227 

Carol        9/19                       Apartment #230 

Phyllis      9/15                       Apartment# 304 

Margaret 9/25                      Apartment #305 

Patricia    9/22                       Apartment# 316 

Ann Marie 9/11                   Apartment# 317 

Barbara      9/21                   Apartment# 319 

Mary          9/1                       Cottage #410 

If we missed you please come to the office and talk with Diane or Lori so we can 

get you on the birthday list if you would like to have your birthday in the 

newsletter. 
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Spotlight on Resident Council 

Come and join the monthly Resident Council Meeting so that you have a voice in 

our Community. Please talk with Julie in apartment 300, Mary in apartment 303 

for further information. The council meeting are held on Saturday’s. The next 

meeting is September 3rd at 1pm.  Let’s everyone get involved! Thank you for 

all you do. Remember that we have upcoming elections for Resident Council so 

if you want to become a Resident Council officer, please let everyone know. 

Spotlight in the Office 

 Please make sure that you get your paperwork to Lori in a timely manner, she 

sends this to you in ample time for your renewals. 

Diane, and Lori are in the office from 8am- 4pm each week day.  Kristine our 

leasing person is in the office until 5pm. Please come and see one of us if you 

have questions or concerns.   

                                                                                 

Spotlight on our new Friends with Benefits Program 

We started our new program in August which is called Friends with Benefits. 

The program is designed to focus on friends and friendships. We meet on 

Thursday mornings in the Activity room at 10am. We hope that this adds much 

enjoyment to your life and creates a sense of wellness for you.  

 


